
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMO 
 
 
 
TO:             Jeff Gilderson-Duwe 
 
FROM:       Libby Terrell 
 
DATE:        August 22, 2013 
 
SUBJECT:  July 2013 Donations 
 
 
 
The library received the following donations in the month of July 2013: 
 

7/1/2013 
 

Helen Schuster Trust Disbursement $80000.00  

7/9/2013 
 

Friends of OPL (for eBooks for Kindles) $187.29  

7/23/2013 
 

Donation from patron Ashley Thompson $10.00  

7/27/2013 
 

From John & Patricia Nichols in memory of Nancy Jackisch $100.00  

7/29/2013 
 

From Loraine Negendank in memory of Nancy Jackisch $25.00  

7/30/2013 
 

From Steven and Bernice Labus in memory of Nancy Jackisch $10.00  

7/31/2013 
 

From OPL Staff Association in memory of Nancy Jackisch $40.00  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


